
If the driver does not respond 
within the specified time frame,
a default conviction will be 
entered against them and a $50 
default conviction penalty will 
be added to the fine. They will 
no longer have options 2 and 3 
available to them.

Due to the time frame for 
response, VEMA will now be 
emailing a copy of the offence 
notice to the Vehicle Coordinator. 
The original will be kept at VEMA. 
Should the driver wish to dispute 
the charge and request a hearing, 
the driver will need to contact 
VEMA to make arrangements for 
authorization prior to attending 
the provincial courts.

NOTE: The original ticket is not 
required if the driver chooses to 
pay the fine.
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A dated response timeframe is now assigned 
to photo radar tickets. The new change affects 
the following three options:

1.	 Pay the fine indicated

2.	 Admit the offence but seek a reduction in
	 the fine or an extension in the time to pay

3.	 Dispute the charge and request a hearing

PHOTO RADAR
TICKETS


